
July 15, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

7627 Old Receiver Road 

Frederick, MD 21702 

 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

 

Thank you for your July 8, 1996 letter.  I was sorry to hear about your poor health, but hope your 

condition is improving. 

 

Per your request, I am enclosing the documents made available by the Review Board that pertain to 

Mark Lane’s 1964 public appearances. 

 

Again, thank you for writing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


